
 

Deerhurst and Apperley Church of England School   

    Headteacher: Mrs Jayne Neveu, BA [Hons].NPQH 
NPNPQH Telephone: 01452 780374 

 
 

Apperley   
Gloucester   
GL19 4DQ   

Email: admin@deerhurst.gloucs.sch.uk 
 

www.deerhurst.gloucs.sch.uk 
  

                          

Learning and living as children of God 
(Ephesians5:1)(You are God’s children whom he loves. Try to be like God) 

 

 
Dear Parents/Carers,                                                            Tuesday 5th January 2021 

 

 

Key Workers/ Vulnerable Children  

 

 

Your child/children fall into the above category and have been accepted to attend school to 

enable you to continue to carry out your key roles in relation to the coronavirus response.  

They will need to be brought into the school reception when they arrive please between 

08.40- 9am, where they will have their temperatures checked as previously done. 

 

I would appreciate a quick response to this offer of provision so we, as staff know how many 

children to plan for. I am happy for you to reply via email, by 2pm today, Tuesday 5th 

January if you are able to.  

 

Can I please ask you to send in a packed lunch (in a disposable bag where possible), snack 

and a water bottle for your child’s time in school. If you are unable to supply this please 

contact me at school. 

 

Please fill in the TT below for the days that you require provision for and please read 

the expectations for attending. The TT will be set up with immediate effect. 

 

All learning will be put onto See Saw for all children and this will include for KWs. This is 

the work they will do in school so that on the days they are not in school they have the 

same access as the children not in school to continue with their set work at home. 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

For children coming in to school the following measures/precautions must be taken: 
 Own clothes to be worn which are fresh on – we recommend putting clothes straight in the washing 

machine once returning home from school to minimise and control the spread of infection. 

 Up to date contact details for family members must be available within school and emergency contact 

details should your child become poorly/exhibit symptoms of contracting coronavirus. Please ensure 

you have updated us of any changes since the data collection form 

 We must register your child in and out of the premises by somebody who either has parental 

responsibility or has been nominated by yourselves, as long as you are all fit and well and not 

showing symptoms of coronavirus. 

 If you become unwell with coronavirus symptoms, you must immediately contact school and 

arrange for collection of your child.  

 Social distancing must be enforced whilst your child is not in school if we are to prevent/minimise the 

spread of infection. 

 School must be informed if you no longer fall within the critical worker list or you have been asked to 

self-isolate. 

 Thorough hand washing to take place at home just before leaving the home. 

 Children must be dropped off between 8.40-9 am and picked up by 3pm (unless other arrangements 

have been made for an earlier collection with Mrs Neveu)  

Yours sincerely 

 
Mrs Neveu 
 Please tick the days you require AND EMAIL BACK BY 2pm TODAY 

School 
Child/children’s Name            

                                      

 

       

 Monday  Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday AM –

until 12 noon 

PM – Deep 

Cleaning and 

staff 

preparation 

       

       

       

       

       

       

       

       

       

 

 

 


